

Letter of Thanks

Dear Daphne PILLAI,

Your contribution to the 20th Soroptimist International Convention in Istanbul has ensured that the delegates are re-invigorated, greatly informed and re-energized in their passion for further achievements in the fields of human rights, education and the cessation of violence against humanity.

Everyone involved in the planning and delivery of this International Convention is indebted to you, not only by your presence and the time which you have devoted but more so by your enthusiasm, knowledge and engagement.

Your contribution is greatly appreciated, for which we thank you most sincerely with kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

Ann GARVIE

International President 2013-2015 Anne SIMON

Convention Programme Executive Director **Emine ERDEM**

Convention Chair